Upgrade of Tamar Drop-in Center	
Tamar operates a hair salon and drop-in Center in the middle of the redlight district of Pattaya. We offer free English Classes there, have a place for women to come and rest and a place to connect with anyone that needs help. In the next 2-3 months we are planning on upgrading the building. We must upgrade the electricity from single-phase to a three-phase set up and therefore need to re-wire the whole building. In the last years we have added more aircon Units and as we plan to use every floor more in the next years, we need a save electricity supply. We are also planning to replace the more than 12-year-old aircon units with new inverter units that are using much less power and are more environmentally friendly. One bathroom needs some renovation and on top of that, the whole inside of the building needs a fresh coat of paint, including some mold resistant paint on the connecting wall to the neighboring building due to some water leaks there. We have most of the money for the upgrade saved but need another 8500 USD for the electrical project, from single-phase to three- phase rewiring of the building.  
The total costs are currently estimated at about 39000 USD.  We have saved 30500 USD for this project already and just need help with the electrical part of the project. It is estimated at around 300.000 THB = 8500 USD.
After the upgrade we will have a better building with better facilities to reach out to the women working in the bars and will be able to offer them better help and assistance.
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